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Ottawa, 18th August, 1911.

sir,

I beg to acknowledge,with thanks the receipt of your

letter of the 4th instant, regarding the official cheque No

2448 for $6.18 recently sent you : and I have to request that

you will kindly return it to the Department.

Your obedient serant.

Tout

Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

Manager,

Waterloo Mutual Fire Insurance Co.,

Waterloo, Ont.
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